From President Jawwad Qureshi
April 8, 2020
The Annual Meeting has been canceled due to timing uncertainties caused by the coronavirus pandemic.

---------------------------------------
Announcing the 103rd annual meeting of the Florida Entomological Society

[bookmark: _GoBack]Hold the date and plan to attend the annual meeting of the Florida Entomological Society, June 21 to 24th, 2020, in Gainesville, Florida! 

This year meeting will take place at the University of Florida’s main campus in Gainesville (https://www.ufl.edu/) with events happening in the Department of Entomology and Nematology (http://entnemdept.ufl.edu/) and additional locations on campus. We hope that this venue will be a great opportunity for all of us from Florida and neighboring states to present our work and develop collaborations. The announcements for your submitted and student competition papers, travel awards and mini-grants, and member honors and award nominations will be coming soon. 
We have 35 rooms on hold with Hilton University of Florida at $119/night through May 22 by 11:59PM (Group code: UFEN20). There are also other options of several hotels near campus with a range of reasonable room rates such as Comfort Inn, Indigo, and Aloft and at the Reitz Union Hotel on campus. We have not reserved more rooms this year considering that the need for rooms may be less as people from Gainesville will be able to go to their residence at the end of the day. Please start making hotel reservations soon to avail better rates. 
We will be working hard to assemble an exciting and diverse scientific program and look forward to seeing you there.
Your FES annual meeting organizing team,
Jawwad Qureshi, Gregg Nuessly, Scott Croxton, Blair Siegfried, Heather McAuslane and Teresa Duchene
